Update for Pewsey Area Board

Update from North Newnton Parish Council

Date of Area Board Meeting 11 May 2015

e The Parish Emergency Plan and Flood Plan have now been completed and lodged with
Wiltshire Council. A summary letter is being distributed to all households in the parish
with emergency contact numbers and e-mail addresses.

e Concerns are continuing to be expressed about the proposed Wood Bridge closure for
repairs to the bridge on the A345, and the resulting extra traffic through our small
villages in the parish and beyond.

e Good news is that we are purchasing the redundant telephone box from BT for £1 at the
Woodbridge Inn hopefully to house a second defibrillator for the parish and fundraising
is under way.

e A North Newnton parish website is also under way and thanks to our neighbouring
parishes for advice and guidance



